

PROVIDENCE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

1800 W. Lincoln Highway • New Lenox, Illinois 60451 • (815) 485-2136 • www.providencecatholic.org

Fr. Richard J. McGrath, OSA, Ph.D., President

rmcgrath@providencecatholic.org

December, 2016

Dear Providence Catholic Families,

Your children's education is one of the most important decisions you will make. A Providence Catholic High School education is the smart investment to make in your child's future. I want to thank you for choosing to be part of the Providence Catholic High School Family. We appreciate the confidence you have placed in our faculty and staff to help prepare your children for life.

PRE-PAYMENT RESERVATIONS FOR 2017-2018

For students who will be sophomores, juniors or seniors in the next school year, the prepayment reservation deadline is **Wednesday**, **January 18**, **2017**. Parents of all students must return the enclosed form with a down payment of **\$100** per student by January 18, 2017 in order to reserve a place at Providence Catholic next year. The \$100 pre-payment is applied toward next year's tuition. We ask that the form be returned by this date so we can begin to schedule students with accuracy for the 2017-2018 school year. Please help us keep an accurate count by making a separate check for the pre-payment for each student. **Please do not include the pre-payment in your regular tuition payment**.

FINANCIAL AID: YEAR 2017-2018:

For the 2017-2018 school year Providence Catholic High School will once again distribute more than \$1,600,000.00 in need-based scholarships, aid, grants, and discounts. Please study this letter carefully and apply by March 1, 2017, if you wish to be considered for a financial aid next year! These grants are available to all Providence Catholic families who qualify.

FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment will be conducting the financial need analysis for Providence Catholic High School for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year. There is a \$30 application fee payable online. Families applying for financial aid will need to complete an **online application** and submit the necessary supporting documentation to FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment by March 1, 2017. Applicants can apply online beginning January 1, 2017, at factstuitionaid.com.

If you have questions or concerns about the application process, you may speak with a FACTS Customer Care Representative at 1-866-441-4637.

Again, thank you for choosing Providence Catholic High School. I realize that Providence Catholic education is a very important investment and commitment on your part.

Sincerely,

Fr. Richard J. McGrath, OSA, Ph.D.

An. Richard D. M. Trath, 05A

President

RJM:kb Enclosure

PROVIDENCE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

1800 W. Lincoln Highway • New Lenox, Illinois 60451 • (815) 485-2136 • www.providencecatholic.org

RESERVATION FOR 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR

In order to reserve a space for enrollment and schedule my student(s) for classes at Providence Catholic High School for the **2017-2018** school year, I have enclosed payment of \$100 each for my child(ren). I understand that this is a non-refundable payment, which will be applied towards next year's tuition. If for any reason my child(ren) do(es) not return to Providence Catholic, I understand this payment will be considered as a donation.

Please do not include this payment with tuition; a separate check is needed for the prepay.

Send to the attention of: <u>Michele</u> and return to the Main Office no later than <u>WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 18</u>, <u>2017.</u>

The name(s) of the student(s) for whom reservation payment is enclosed:

GRADE LEVEL FOR 2017-2018***

PLEASE PRINT:

SOPHOMORE:	ID# 20	NAME:				AT	\$100.00
JUNIOR:	ID# 19	NAME:				AT	\$100.00
SENIOR:	ID# 18	NAME:				AT	\$100.00
				ТС	TAL ENCLOSED:	\$_	
	SIGNATURE OF PARENT:						
	ADDRESS:						
	CITY:			Z	IP CODE:		
	PHONE:				DATE:		